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Dear  

Request for Information: Freedom of Information Act 

Thank you for your email of 18 September making a request for information under the 

Freedom of Information Act.  You requested the following information and the Trust is able to 

provide the information below in response:   

Request and Response: 

• Who is the Trust's current supplier for their Electronic Patient Record?  One Advance 

• What is the contract start and end date for the Electronic Patient Record?  June 2014 – May 

2019 

• Who is the Trust's current supplier for your Patient Administration System?  Part of EPR 

• What is the contract start and end date for the Patient Administration System?  Part of EPR 

• When are you due to start looking to re-procure your clinical systems?  No plans 

• Who supplies the Trust's integration system?  N/A 

• Please supply a copy of the Trusts latest Informatics Strategy  None 

• How regularly does the Trust review their Informatics Strategy?  3 years 

• Has the Trust developed a Digital Strategy?  No, part of strategy above.  

• How often does the Trust assess their Clinical Systems?  N/A 

• Who is the Trust's current Chief Clinical Information Officer?  The Medical Director 

• Which member of the board is responsible for IT? Director of Strategy, Performance, and 

Chief Information Officer 



• As part of planning for the replacement of PAS how much has your organisation assigned a 

specifically for data migration to offset the risks to revenue generation post go-live of the new 

system? N/A 

• Please provide an organisation chart for your IM&T department? Attached to email 

• Which member of the Trust is the SRO for the Local Digital Roadmap engagements? Director 

of Strategy, Performance, and Chief Information Officer 

• Who at the Trust is responsible for ensuring the changes to IR35 are being enforced?  

Staffing Solutions, Senior Programme Manager 

 

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to 

make a complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to me and I will ensure 

the decision is reviewed.  The Trust will consider undertaking a review if requested to do so 

within 40 working days of the date the response is received by the applicant, and will apply 

discretion if a longer period of time has passed. 

Should you wish to make a complaint as a result of the outcome of such a review, you may 

apply directly to the Information Commissioner's Office (ICO) for a decision. 

Generally, the ICO cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints 

procedure provided by the Trust for FoI Act matters. 

The ICO can be contacted at:  

The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 

5AF 

Please contact me if there are any further queries. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mark Underwood 

Head of Information Governance 

 


